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Dear Members of the Health Committee,
                                                                As a 65 year old Australian Citizen I would like to
 respectfully ask you to say NO to this latest Abortion Bill by Rob Pyne.. The killing of
 innocent, up to full term babies is appalling.                And in such a cruel manner. I don't
 condone the killing of these babies before they have had a chance for life. Please don't let
 Queensland Health go down the same path of the Victorian Laws which is seeing full term
 babies being left to die in a hospital corner somewhere after they were born alive after the
 failed abortion attempt. Why cant we value the sanctity of a beautiful new life. It seems
 incredulous that we are aborting many babies on the one hand and many couples desperate
 for a baby are enduring expensive and gruelling IVF therapy in the hopes of having a
 baby. These sort of Pro- Abortion Bills are totally non supportive of the sanctity of life.
 What  is happening to our beautiful  Australia of which are all so proud that these
 procedures are allowed to happen. Yours sincerely, Mrs. Janice Warne
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